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a collection of chansons printed in various collections between 1529 and 1543 by pierre attaingnant the inventor of single
impression printing the arrangement of chansons for lute or keyboard was an important source of instrumental music in the
sixteenth century the chansons in the present anthology the fruits of a particularly rich period in french music are modern
arrangements for guitar or lute made in accordance with procedures found in french prints of the time the musical styles range
from the serious imitative franco flemish chanson of northern composers to the charming light hearted and often ribald chansons
that furnished musical entertainment in early sixteenth century paris although the arrangements are instrumental text translations
are furnished to aid in interpretation of the music and to amuse the modern reader as they amused the listener in the 1530s and
1540s standard notation only reprint of the original first published in 1867 written by talented research anthropologist c mark
riden m a m ed the ghosts of war elevates the lives of diverse civilian heroes and military combatants who witnessed or had fought
in america s wars that most historians overlook ghosts of war takes the reader on a journey into the past with a murder mystery in
mind complete with a host of collaborators trying to answer the question who killed captain wesley riden after being arrested
twice by the missouri provost marshal s office for speaking out against the union he and his newborns were violently murdered by
cannon in 1864 brief history of hereford cattle v 1 p 359 375 this book examines the intersection between cultural identities and
development in african and the diaspora from multidisciplinary perspectives starting with the premise that culture is one of the
most significant factors in development the book examines diverse topics such as the migrations of musical forms social media
bilingualism and religion foregrounding the work of africa based scholars the book presents strategies for identifying solutions
to the challenges facing african culture and development this book will be of interest to students and scholars of african studies
and african culture and society first published in 1997 this collection of articles two of which hitherto only appeared in dutch
examines the technical changes in shipbuilding as well as new practices in shipping and fishing from the late middle ages to the
industrial revolution it seeks to show how these changes transformed the european economy and affected the relationship between
the economy and governments and to portray the process although most dramatic in the dutch republic as part of a general european
phenomenon the studies also investigate the causes of these developments and suggest how improvements in shipping may have
affected patterns of trade and behaviour of public authorities this book rewrites the history of christian peace ethics christian
reflection on reducing violence or overcoming war has roots in ancient roman philosophy and eventually grew to influence modern
international law this historical overview begins with cicero the source of christian authors like augustine and thomas aquinas it
is highly debatable whether augustine had a systematic interest in just war or whether his writings were used to develop a
systematic just war teaching only by the later tradition may christians justifiably use force to overcome disorder and achieve
peace the book traces the classical debate from thomas aquinas to early modern age thinkers like vitoria suarez martin luther hugo
grotius and immanuel kant it highlights the diversity of the approaches of theologians philosophers and lawyers modern
cosmopolitianism and international law thinking it shows are rooted in the spanish scholastics where grotius and kant each found
the inspiration to inaugurate a modern peace ethic in the 20th century the tradition has taken aim not only at reducing violence
and overcoming war but at developing a constructive ethic of peace building as is reflected in pope john paul ii s teaching
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ancient roman philosophy and eventually grew to influence modern international law this historical overview begins with cicero the
source of christian authors like augustine and thomas aquinas it is highly debatable whether augustine had a systematic interest
in just war or whether his writings were used to develop a systematic just war teaching only by the later tradition may christians
justifiably use force to overcome disorder and achieve peace the book traces the classical debate from thomas aquinas to early
modern age thinkers like vitoria suarez martin luther hugo grotius and immanuel kant it highlights the diversity of the approaches
of theologians philosophers and lawyers modern cosmopolitianism and international law thinking it shows are rooted in the spanish
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